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27th January, 2023
Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our Agents of Change activities, Year 6 have voted to bring in cakes for
the children of St Mark’s. This will be an act of kindness to share the joy of
having a yummy cake at playtime at the end of our Well Being Week.

We are hoping that all children in Year 6 will be able to take part in this event by
bringing in cakes from home which can be distributed to all children on the
morning of Friday, February 10th, 2023. Cakes brought in can be home baked or
bought. Please remember that we are a nut-free school so no cakes can have
any form of nuts please - including almonds. If every child can bring in six cakes,
we will have enough for the whole school to enjoy.

If your child has a food allergy, could they please bring in a cake which they
would enjoy and that others could enjoy too if they are also allergic to the same
ingredients? For example, if your child is allergic to dairy, could they bring in
some dairy-free cakes clearly labelled with ‘dairy free’ and your child’s name so
we can make sure that everyone can enjoy a cake that day.

Due to storage constraints, we would prefer all cakes to be brought in on Friday
morning (10.02.23).

Thank you so much for your support in helping our Year 6 children spread a little
kindness to mark the end of ‘Well Being Week’. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to ask. You can email year6@stmarksce.org.uk or phone
and we will do our best to help.

Best wishes,
The Year 6 Team
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